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January 8, 2018

Dear Prospective Contractor:

The Partnership for Children of Wayne County is pleased to announce that we are now accepting
multi-year requests for proposals for programming in Wayne County that will impact young
children and their families. Our mission is to provide or connect families with the early care and
education, health, and family support services needed for young children. We invite you to
submit a proposal for one or more activities that will be beneficial to our community for the
fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018 and for the subsequent two fiscal years.

The deadline for proposal submission is Friday, February 9, 2018. Completed proposal packets
must be received in our office located at 800 N. William Street in Goldsboro by 12:00 Noon on
February 9. Request for Proposal instructions, checklists, application forms, and supplementary
attachments are available through our website: www.pfcw.org or by contacting Michelle
Chambers, Program Accountability Manager by telephone at (919) 735-3371 ext. 228 or by e-
mail: mchambers@pfcw.org. Prospective contractors may contact Michelle Chambers at ext. 228
or Charles Ivey at ext. 224 about questions regarding their applications. All questions and
answers will be posted on the Partnership for Children’s website to ensure that all applicants
have access to the same information. Please note that all programming is contingent upon the
availability of funding.

Applicants are encouraged to submit proposals for well-designed new initiatives that meet the
needs of our target population as well as currently funded programs. The Request for Proposals
instructions provide information about the Board of Directors’ criteria for funding decisions.
Please forward this announcement to anyone who may be interested in submitting a proposal for
services. We appreciate your support of young children in our community and look forward to
working together to ensure that all children receive the start they need to become educated,
healthy and self-reliant people who strengthen the social and economic future of Wayne County.

Sincerely,

Charles C Ivey )

Executive Director
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